
 
 

The Carlyon Beach Homeowners Association 

(CBHA) Board of Trustees empowered a Memory 

Garden group to restore and replant the gardens 

at the north entrance to our community on May 

23, 2023 (see footnote A below). 

However, all financial, labor and material support 

for this project is being provided by individual 

community members, not by homeowner 

association dues or funds. This includes the block 

wall and planter boxes you see here. 

As part of this community, your participation in 

this effort is invited. Whether volunteering your 

time or providing additional financial support, the 

Memory Garden group will appreciate you.  

For more information, contact Diane Bradford 

through the CBHA Website or Office. 

Thank you very much! 

The Memory Garden Group 

 
A May 23, 2023, CBHA Minutes - Section VIII. Unfinished Business, Item (a) Memorial Garden, and 
Motion 3 

NOTICE 


